## CFSC Election Profiles for 2014-2016



**Jim Archbold** I really enjoy stamp club and serving as a board member. My best contribution to the club has been my terms as club treasurer, an activity I like. I also like to help out at club meetings and at club shows. Besides stamp activities, I'm still working at a part-time job. My background is in teaching, coaching, school principal, retail and tourist trade management and supervising, and more! But for me the best part of stamp club is the people who make up its membership.



**Mel Borofsky** I have been a collector for 60+ years and a member of our stamp club for about four years. For the past six months I have been editor of the Club's publication, the "CFSC Bourse." In doing so I am taking an active part in the inner works of our Club and at the same time providing an extra benefit to Club membership. As a member of the Board I can bring new, fresh ideas to our activities and public outreach. If elected I will give my every effort to continue the growth of our Club and expanding philatelic interests to the public at large.



**Robert Dowrick** I have been a member of the CFSC for 5 years and have served on the board for the last 4 years as VP of Operations and VP of Programs. I have been the assistant to the Chairman at FLOREX for the last 3 years and am currently a member of the FSDA. I have seen this club grow both in number of members as well as enthusiasm for the hobby. I would like to encourage the members to get to know their fellow members' collecting interests and would like to see more trading amongst the group.



**Francis Ferguson** I have been a club member since March of 2000 and have been involved in many aspects of the management of the club and the Florida Stamp Dealers Association. I have also been the Editor of the monthly club newsletter for 7 years. I have served 12 years as the FLOREX General Chairman, and run four smaller shows during the year. I have served two complete terms as President and most of a third term, in addition to other board slots over the years.



**Phillip Fettig** I have been a collector for 61 years and a dealer for 34. Since 1983, I have been continuously involved in various leadership roles in stamp shows of all types, the Florida Stamp Dealers Association and this club. I feel this experience, along with the willingness to help in any way I can, qualifies me to continue serving our club.



Robert Fisher I have been a Director-at-Large for two years. I like to think that I have had an impact on the decisions reached in the Board. I have served the club in a number of other ways, by writing some articles for the newsletter, giving presentations, managing the SUNPEX and FLOREX exhibits and providing the projector (and occasionally projectionist) for several other presenters. I feel that my rather esoteric collecting interests balance the more numerous US collectors and add some flavor to the meetings. I would like to continue my Board activities in the coming year. Regardless of the voting results, I will be a proud member and supporter of the Central Florida Stamp Club as long as I am able.



**Newton Kulp** It has been my pleasure to serve on the Board of Directors for the past two years and hope to continue doing so. My service to the club includes accepting much of the donations to the club, sorting them and either selling them at tables or auctions (we have raised over \$1500 this way during the past two years). I also am the club librarian, having organized it and oversee the lending of the materials. I try to do at least one club presentation per year and help with other club activities as needed. During the past year I also have served as an assistant to the General Chairman at our local shows. SUNPEX and FLOREX.



**Stephen Patrick** I have been a C.F.S.C. member for almost 35 years and have spent about 20 of those on the board. I want to lend my experience, interest, ideas, and labor for two more years. My main goal is to see that we have informative and entertaining programs, and if elected, I will work towards that as well as the general welfare of our club. I hold memberships in the A.P.S., M.E.P.S.I., ESPER, the Florida Postal History Society, The Charity Seal Society, the Florida unit of the G.P.S., and the S.C.C.S. Everything philatelic interests me. Thanks for your support.



Randall Priest I have been a member of the Club since 1995. I have served on the board for a number of years, and have been the Youth Coordinator for the last 12 years. My main focus has been to work with youth to help them understand just was it means to be a "Stamp Collector". I have not been able to accomplish this without the help of many members who have offered their time and talents. I would like to continue as the club Youth Coordinator. Thank you for your support.



**Forrest Smith** I have been a collector for 40 years specializing in US. I retired to primarily work on my stamps which I am doing so I am a serious addict! I enjoy our club and am interested in keeping it as strong as it is. My business and computer background may benefit our club and I certainly can contribute an occasional program. I'm confident I can develop other potential ideas if I get more involved.



**Bonnie Streeter** I joined the CFSC in July 2011 and have been collecting since 1974. I have supported the CFSC by staffing the registration tables at various CFSC stamp shows and presented a program on digital software for stamp collecting. I collect US stamps and US booklets and also have started a collection of pre-cancels and worldwide stamp collection for countries I have visited. I would like to continue supporting the CFSC by joining the board. Thank you for your consideration.



**David Zambon** I think I can bring new ideas to the Central Florida Stamp Club (CFSC) as a participating member on the Board of Directors (BOD). Planning, Organizing and Team Work are some of my best skills. If elected to the CFSC BOD, I promise to do my best for the club and its members.

These names are presented in alphabetical order.